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Circular no. 24-23                                        Date: April 24, 2023 
 
For circulation among members of the Governing Council, State Secretaries, 
Special Invitees, Advisors, Affiliates and Members. 
 
Dear Comrade  
 
Sub: Meeting of the standing committee of IBA on HR on Monday,24th April,2023 
to discuss the medical insurance scheme. 
 
We are reproducing hereunder the text of our letter on the above subject  mailed on 
date to The Chairman, IBA with copies endorsed to The Convenor, UFBU and also the 
designated Senior Office Bearer of AIBOC for their kind information. 
  
This is for information of members. 
 
Comradely Yours, 

 
Suprita Sarkar 
General Secretary 

 

Encl : As stated. 
 

AIBPARC/IBA/GMISR/Email/2023                          Date: April 23, 2023 
 
The Chairman, 
IBA, Mumbai. 
 
Respected Sir, 
 
Sub: Meeting of the IBA standing Committee on HR on 24th April, 2023. 
 
We came to know from your letter HR &IR/MBR/HR Com dated April 17,2023 that 
a meeting of the above committee is scheduled to be held on 24th April, 2023 to 
discuss the "Medical insurance scheme". This is obvious that the discussion will 
also take place on Group medical insurance scheme for Bank Retirees. You are 
well aware of the fact we have represented before you time and again the need to 
talk to the apex level Retiree organizations on issues pertaining to Retirees. As you 
did not take into cognizance the very reasonable demand of the Retirees, it is no 
doubt, a disquieting development. 
 
2.  We have sent our views in detail on GMISR to you by our letter no: 
AIBPARC/IBA/GMISR/Email/2023 dated 22nd March,2023.We are once again 

sending a copy of the said letter as an enclosure with the request to consider our views with sympathy 
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and favour. It is the need of the hour to save the community of Retirees from the exorbitant financial burden 
to pay the annual premium without making qualitative and / or quantitative degradation of the existing terms 
and conditions. The employers will have to come forward with full subsidization as already done in cases 
of various segments mentioned detailed in the letter. 
 
3.   Notwithstanding whatever has been said in the letter enclosed, we lodge our demand to have (1) 
immediate discussion with apex level Retiree organizations  to know their views on GMISR,(2) not to make 
any qualitative and quantitative degradation of the existing terms and conditions (3) to follow the directives 
of DFS as contained in advisory dated 24.02.2012 in letter and spirit and to (4) evolve a Retiree -- friendly 
policy/ scheme which has a human touch to the senior citizens. 
 
      With kind regards, 

                              
        K.V. Acharya.                                    Suprita Sarkar  
    President, AIBPARC.                        General Secretary. 
  & Joint Convenor, CBPRO  
 
  Encl: Our letter dated 22.03.2023 
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